2020 ARCHDIOCESAN

Junior Hica YoutH Rarry
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

How much is the Archdiocesan registration fee?

The rally registration fee is $40. Registration deadline is January 31, 2020. The registration fee is $50 after the
January 31st deadline. Those registering after January 31st deadline may not be guaranteed a T-shirt. NO NEW
REGISTRATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER FEBRUARY 7, 2020!

Individual parishes may charge additional fees for transportation, breakfast, parish shirts, and
administrative costs.

What is included in the Archdiocesan registration fee?
All activities and sessions, Saturday entertainment, T-shirt, lunch and dinner.

Do chaperones have to pay?
Yes, all chaperones receive the same benefits as the youth participants.

Will participants need additional money?
The youth may want to bring a few dollars for Mass Offering, souvenirs merchandise and extra snacks which will
be sold.

What is the cancellation policy?
Registration fees are non-refundable. However, substitutions may be made.

What is the substitution policy?

Substitutions can be made by using the Substitution Form. A fee of $10.00 will be charged for each substitution.
(Not guaranteed a T-shirt) All paper work must be fully complete or the substitution will not be accepted.
Substitution Forms can be faxed or mailed to the Office of Adolescent Catechesis and Evangelization as well as the
day of the event.

Who may attend the Archdiocesan Junior High Youth Rally?

Sixth through cighth graders are invited to attend the rally! The Archdiocesan Junior High Youth Rally is
developmentally appropriate for early adolescents. Participants younger than 6™ grade and older than 8 grade will
not be permitted to attend the Archdiocesan Junior High Youth Rally.

Who may chaperone the Archdiocesan Junior High Youth Rally?

Individuals must be at least 21 years or older, and have been cleared through the Safe Environment/CMG Safe
Haven Program to be considered a chaperone for the Archdiocesan Junior High Youth Rally. There must be at
least one adult for every six early adolescents in attendance.

What time is check-in and registration?

Rally check-in will begin at 10:30 a.m. Only Parish contacts need to come to the registration table to receive the
rally materials for their parish group. For those who have all their paperwork in and are not making substitutions,
registration is quick and painless. Please make sure that you do not arrive earlier than the set time. This will allow
our team to complete set-up and rehearsals.

When will we receive the rally t-shirts?
T-shirts will be given to the parish contact at the registration table. Most people like to wear their T-shirt over their
clothes for the day.

What should we bring to the rally?

Most groups like to bring small items to trade. We provide lunch and dinner. If someone in your group has dictary
restrictions, and/or would want more snacks, drinks, etc., you may want to bring those as well. Youth will also be
asked to bring items that will support our service projects. They will receive the requested items at a later
date.



